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DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRIAL STUDIES
RUSSELL SAGE FOUNDATION
130 EAST 22D STREET

NEW YORK CITY
MARY VAN KLEECK, DIRECTOR

July 13, 1925

Dr., Robert M. Yerkes,
Franklin,
New Hampshire

My dear Dr. Yerkes:

Thanks for your letter of July 10, I shall ask Mr,
Glenn if he needs anything more by way of report. I think
that he will say that you have been most satisfactory in
keeping him fully informed.

I am nearly through the first volume of Cushing's
Life of Osler. In thrilling interest it is quite unsurpassed
in my experience., What a splendid piece of work Dr, Cushing
has done, and how delightful is his power of subordinating
himself! This also seems to have been Dr, Osler's power, I
had the added interest of reading the first volume while
visiting Dr. Frederick E, Gates, who is now in the Rockefeller
Institute, and who was a student of Dr., Osler at Johns Hopkins,
A photograph of Dr. Osler, taken by Dr, Gates, appears in the
gsecond volume, - the delightful one, sitting in the garden.

Cordially yours,
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